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Dear Sit/ Madam
Please do not widen the road at Stonehenge
The whole area should be protected, as it has not been fully investigated for further items of archeological
interest that might be there. Recent findings  have discovered that Stonehenge was only an inner circle and it is
highly possible that there are many other circles and monuments surrounding it yet to be found. Please do not
continue with the road widening , instead be the torchbearer and spearhead an archeological marvel by
proposing that the surrounding area be investigated for further. Imagine the wealth that could come from any
further discoveries, boosting tourism to England and bringing in the much needed revenue thank you.
Kind regards
Gaynor Reid

Sent from my iPhone




